
 

 

Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice Care 

Waverley Lane 

Farnham 

Surrey 

GU9 8BL 

         10th February 2023 
  

 

Dear Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice, 

  

We enclose a grant £4,000 from Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) to you, to be used to provide palliative 

care in your excellent institution.  This is in addition to the £5,000 grant we sent you in July 2021.  This 

grant was proposed by Alan Mistlin, who writes ‘in memory of Jo Town a mother, wife, sister, daughter, 

friend and inspirational colleague.  She will be missed by all who had the honour of meeting her’.    

  

Penguins Against Cancer (PAC) is a registered charity set up to raise awareness of cancer and to provide 

support to cancer research and treatment, and hospices. PAC is run purely by unpaid volunteers and has 

zero running costs. PAC continues to stage numerous sporting and social events, with the aim of making 

altruism fun. We plan to take 27 riders on a sponsored cycle ride by the Penguin Peloton from Guy’s 

Hospital Tower, Bermondsey to the Bruges Clock Tower, Belgium, some 200 miles, in April this year. 

Further detail is available at our website: www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk, under ‘Future Events’. 

Please visit it and let us know what you think. 

  

We wish you continuing success in the superb work you do. We would be grateful if would confirm 

receipt of this letter and detail on how this grant will be spent. 

  

With Very Best Wishes from the whole Penguin community. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

                  

 

 
 
Charlie Beardmore     Patrick Gush 
President     Vice President 
 
On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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